
Acknowledgments

Source: A Rapid Marine Biodiversity Assessment of the Northeastern
Lagoon from Touho to Ponérihouen, Province Nord, New Caledonia:
132

Published By: Conservation International

URL: https://doi.org/10.1896/054.062.0113

BioOne Complete (complete.BioOne.org) is a full-text database of 200 subscribed and open-access titles
in the biological, ecological, and environmental sciences published by nonprofit societies, associations,
museums, institutions, and presses.

Your use of this PDF, the BioOne Complete website, and all posted and associated content indicates your
acceptance of BioOne’s Terms of Use, available at www.bioone.org/terms-of-use.

Usage of BioOne Complete content is strictly limited to personal, educational, and non - commercial use.
Commercial inquiries or rights and permissions requests should be directed to the individual publisher as
copyright holder.

BioOne sees sustainable scholarly publishing as an inherently collaborative enterprise connecting authors, nonprofit
publishers, academic institutions, research libraries, and research funders in the common goal of maximizing access to
critical research.

Downloaded From: https://bioone.org/ebooks/ on 31 Dec 2024
Terms of Use: https://bioone.org/terms-of-use



132 Rapid Assessment Program

Acknowledgments

The scientific expedition, subject of this report, was conducted with the support and assistance 
of several institutions and individuals who we sincerely thank. First, our thanks goes to the 
Total Foundation, without their financial support the expedition would not have happened. 
Thank you to Laura Fournier of the Foundation Total for her interest in the hotspot of New 
Caledonia and marine world heritage site. Our thanks to the Department of Economic Deve-
lopment and Environment of Province North, especially Nathalie Baillon and staff for their 
technical and financial collaboration, and for facilitating administrative procedures necessary 
to conduct these scientific investigations. And thank you to IFRECOR for its support of this 
operation.

Dr. Sheila McKenna, and Mr. Malo Hosken, have provided respectively, the scientific coor-
dination and logistics of the expedition. Thank you for their intense efforts for this mission. 
Thank you to all participating scientists. Without their dedication and availability vis-à-vis the 
conservation of biodiversity, this mission would not have been possible.We also thank the resi-
dents and the tribes surrounding the study sites for their support and their availability on the 
ground. Many thanks also to Sue Taei, Francois Martel, Schannel Van Dijken, Mathilde Iweins 
of Conservation International who also participated in the preliminary organization and the 
finalization of the RAP. The editors would like to express their gratitude to all those mentioned 
and those not mentioned that have contributed in one way or another to the achievement of 
this mission.

Downloaded From: https://bioone.org/ebooks/ on 31 Dec 2024
Terms of Use: https://bioone.org/terms-of-use




